

Office of Mayor George V. Harvie City of Delta



March 31, 2022

Aditi Kini c/o Seaquam Secondary School 11584 Lyon Road Delta, BC V4E 2K4

Dear Aditi,

Re: Letter of Congratulations

On behalf of Delta Council and the City of Delta, congratulations on being awarded the prestigious Medal of Good Citizenship – what an extraordinary honour!

In reading your long list of achievements over the past year, I am so impressed by your tremendous dedication and work. Your incredible contributions towards organizing and creating local initiatives to help support communities impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic is inspirational. By introducing more than 17 community-level projects, your generosity has made a direct impact in lifting others and encouraging those around you.

Your work embodies an exceptional citizen and I admire your steadfast dedication to create opportunities and build networks that make a positive difference in the lives of those around you. Congratulations again on receiving this much deserved honour.

We are proud of you Aditi – you have a bright future ahead.

Yours truly,

George V. Harvie

George V.IL

Mayor

cc: Delta Council

Sean McGill, City Manager